Lori Martinez

From: Cassie Sauer

Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2016 4:19 PM

To: Lori Martinez

Subject: Please support the 2016 Washington Hospital PAC
Dear xxx,

Thank you for your 2015 contribution to the Washington Hospital Political Action Committee! Our legislative successes this
year were made possible because of your support. Your donation of $xxxx helped make a significant difference in Olympia.

The 2016 PAC campaign is now underway, with a goal of raising $220,000. With so much at stake in the next legislative
session, we are writing to ask you to consider matching or even increasing your gift from last year to help us do even
more. Your contribution is critical in this pivotal election year. To make the biggest impact, we are working to secure strong
support early this year, with a goal of raising $100,000 by August 31%, to ensure that health care interests are not
overlooked in Olympia when the next session starts. Getting this money early in the hands of candidates will make an
essential difference. We can’t do this alone — we need partners like you who care about protecting health care policy and
ensuring that our voice is heard.

Contributing is easy! Just go to https://www.wshaweb.com/whpac/; password WHPAC. For other ways to donate,
contact Lori Martinez at lorim@wsha.org.

In politics, you're either at the table, or you’re on the table. Your PAC donation today is vital to making sure we have a large
seat at that table in 2016. It helps build relationships and enables us to help elect people who are going to be champions of
health care and hospitals. We support candidates who understand our issues and help them become informed on complex

health care policy. The PAC represents the unified voice of hospitals and health systems, and the collective voice is always a
stronger voice.

2016 was another successful policy and advocacy year for Washington State hospitals, and your support of the PAC was a
key reason for that success. Consider contributing today. We would very much appreciate your support.

Again, click here to contribute (password: WHPAC).

Best, Cassie

Cassie Sauer

Executive Vice President, WSHA

Treasurer, WA Hospital PAC

999 Third Avenue, Suite 1400; Seattle, WA 98104
Ph: 206.216.2538; email: Cassies@wsha.org
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